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WORKPLACE  LAW  STRATEGIES  BLOG:  NEW
DETAILS  ABOUT  FEDERAL  GOVERNMENT
ASSISTANCE

HARPER GREY LLP

3200 – 650 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, British Columbia, V6B
4P7
Canada

Tel: 604 687 0411
Fax: 604 669 9385 Rose Keith, QC provided an overview of the details provided by Prime Minister Trudeau

and Finance Minister Morneau with respect to the 75% wage subsidy announced on
Friday.

Read the full post here.
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